
October 7th, 2015

          President: Bob Howard  Treasurer: Elaine Schenk  Secretary:  Bob Graham
          Chief Flying Instructor: Brian Cheadle Field Operations: Tom Savage  

Call to order    19:30

Attendees: Yvonne Adam, Bob Graham, Bob Howard, Ross MacEwan, Chris Ramey,            
Tom Savage.

June's Minutes Approved: Bob Graham / Chris Ramey

Financial Report Approved: Ross MacEwan / Yvonne Adam

As of September 30th. there were 19 (2 honorary + 17 paid) club members.  Expenses consisted 
of a Kramer gift, mower gas and repairs for a total of $XXXX. Income from Fun Fly auction    
(L. Allard) and club membership fees     $XXXX

President's Report

No report

Field Report

The field will be cut a final time, prior to removing the mowers for season. Tom will tune up the 
mowers as they aren't starting or running very well. It was suggested that the club approach a 
farmer to see if we could get Round Up applied to the runway each season. Those in attendance 
thought it was a good idea.

Flying Instruction
No report

Discussions of Interest
• Bob Howard showed some photos from the EAA Air Venture Museum.
• There is a Zone meeting Oct 18th. at the Air Museum in Ottawa.
• Members in attendance thought the club still had enough members to continue.

Meeting was adjourned at 20:30.
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